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George Kent Limited 

 

 

On 9th January, 1975 The Stock Exchange announced that an 

investigation had been carried out into dealings in. the ordinary shares of George Kent 

Limited between 27th June and 11th July, 1974; a copy of the report by The Stock 

Exchange investigating committee was sent to the Panel. After further enquiries, the 

Panel has found no evidence to indicate that any dealings were carried out in 

contravention of Rule 30 of the City Code on Take-overs and Mergers. 

The Panel has so informed The Stock Exchange and the Chairmen of the 

companies concerned. 

 

 

7th February, 1975. 


